



At St Alban's Academy we empower each child to learn enthusuastically, grow independently and explore inquisitively to fulfil their God given potential.

# St. Alban's CofE Academy Newsletter

Learning, Growing and Exploring together with God St Albans Close, Ashmore Park, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WVII 2PF

🚺 01902 558825 📾 info@stalbansceacademy.com 🌰 www.stalbansceacademy.com



#### Events this week

On Monday 30th we had a road safety officer in school who delivered a very informative and important talk to the children. We had a great time, we learnt about how to cross the road safely, we got to dress up in road safety outfits and learnt a road safety song. Check out our website for photos!

#### Attendance

We have been extremely impressed with the attendance figures for this year so far! The national figure is 96%. Week I we had an overall figure of 95.4% But for week 5 we are on 96.2%. We are thrilled with this and thank you for making this happen. Let's keep on improving that percentage. Our class winners this week are:

Reception and Year 2 at 100%



Year 3 at 97.6%

# P.E Parent Workshops

Our P.E workshops have started and have been a real success. The children, parents and coaches have all had an exciting time. Don't forget Thursday 17th October Year 5 and 6 you will be invited to get involved with this. Bring your trainers! Please check our wesbite as we will be adding photos of this event.

#### Future Academic Dates

St Albans Church will be holding a Harvest Celebration on Sunday 6th October at 10am. Everyone is welcome to attend.

Please come and join us at Year One's Class Assembly on Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> October at 2.45pm.

# Important Notices

We want to show our support to raise awareness for YoungMinds, together we can say #HelloYellow. We would like to do this on Thursday 10th October by wearing yellow to support children and young people's mental health on World Mental Health Day.

# Director of Manor MAT

We welcomed a director of the Manor MAT to our school. He was extremenly complimentary about the improvements our school has made. He was amazed at how our children presented themselves and how well they could talk about their learning. Well done children, you should be extremely proud of yourselves.

WELL DONE!

### Polite Reminders

Please make sure children have their reading books and diary's in school every day to ensure staff can listen to them read regulary and change their books.



Remember we are subscribed to TT Rockstars, an educational online times tables programme. If you need a reminder of your login and the webaddress please ask a member of staff for details.

Thank you.

